
STOP A GUN TRAGEDY 
With a Gun Violence Restraining Order 

(GVRO) in San Francisco  

What is a GVRO? It is a civil court order to temporarily remove 

firearms and ammunition and prevent new purchases. 

Why a GVRO? An individual at risk of dangerous behavior will often 

inform those closest to them when they are in a crisis or may harm 

themselves or others. 

Who can seek a GVRO?  
Law enforcement  
Immediate family member 
Spouse or domestic partner 
Roommate                          

Dating partner 
Teacher and classmate  
Employer and co-worker 

How to obtain a GVRO in San Francisco? For non- emergency 

situations, contact your local police station so that an SFPD officer can 

evaluate if a GVRO needs to be filed. Obtain additional information and 

forms at www.caloes.ca.gov/gunsafety/ or call the San Francisco City 

Attorney’s Office at 415-554-3887. 
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 Speak Up!   You Can Save a Life. 
 

 

SAFETY FIRST: If someone is at immediate 

risk of harming themselves or others, call 911. 
The suicide prevention hotline is 988.  

Do not attempt to remove guns yourself. 


